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Comments: Comments on Forest Plan Revision

 

Please accept these comments on the Notice of Intent to revise the Cibola National Forest Plan. 

 

NMWA is filing this comment letter separately, in addition to being a signatory on comments which will be

submitted by The Wilderness Society.

 

Thanks so much, Judy

 

Judy Calman

Staff Attorney

New Mexico Wilderness Alliance

142 Truman St. NE #B-1

Albuquerque, NM 87108

505-843-8696 x 3

www.nmwild.org <http://www.nmwild.org/> 

 

"Unless someone like you cares a whole awful lot, nothing is going to get better, it's not" ~~The Lorax, Dr. Seuss

 

Excerpt from attachment copied here 9/23/15 for coding purposes.

"The Cibola should analyze which areas are most likely to see wolves in the near future, and consider best

management practices regarding various resources to ensure that wolves can thrive. Specifically, the plan should

analyze grazing impacts on wolves and how wolf-cattle interactions can generally be minimized, including how

ranchers can be more responsible for removing or otherwise disposing of carcasses within the forest so as not to

attract wolves, and avoidance of portions of allotments which overlap den sites while pups are present."


